Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee
Meeting Minutes
June 20, 2014

"The meeting of the Warcham Beach and Tourism Committee was called to order at 9:05
a.m. by Chairman Bruce Hutchins. Also present were members Peter Teitelbaum, Mary
Bruce, Linda Burke and Frank Gay.

Brochure and Website: Ms Burke distributed a draft budget for the brochure and
website (shown below). The committee discussed amounts and assignments for follow-up.
On a motion by Mr. Teitelhaum, seconded by Mr. Gay, the committee voted (5-0-0) to
proceed with the effort as outlined, and for the clerk to write a letter to Cape Flyer
requesting a waiver of their rack fee for brochures.
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Onset Parking: My, Teitelbaum provided an update on the Onset parking issue and noted
that decisions regarding on-street parking are ultimately made by the Board of Road
Comumissioners.

Other Business: Mr. Hutchins asked that the topic of public access to beaches be puton a
future agenda.

Minutes: On a motion by Mr. Gay, seconded by Mr. Teitelbaum, the comumittee voted (4-
0-1) to approve the mmnutes of June 6.

On a motion by Ms Burke, seconded by Mr. Gay, the committee voted to adjourn at 9:45
a.m. (5-0-0).
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